
In January, we had a whole school focus on Scotland. 
At the end of the month, each class took part in an assembly to  

perform something that they had learned. 
 

We sang 3 songs. One of them was ‘Three Craws’ so we thought 
it would be a good idea to make our own craw masks to wear 

during our performance. 
 

Here we are at work. 
 
 





We think you’ll agree that the finished results look amazing!! 
 

24  craws sat upon a wa’!!! 


